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June 22, 2015 
 
 
 
Mark R. Gaylord  (via email) 
Ballard Spahr, LLP 
One Utah Center, Suite 800 
201 South Main Street 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111-2221 
gaylord@ballardspahr.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gaylord: 
 
I am writing to provide you with an official response to your GRAMA request, dated June 8, 2015, in which you 
asked for numerous records related to Jordanelle Special Service District (JSSD).   
 
On June 10, 2015, Van Christensen, Audit Director with the Office of the Utah State Auditor, sent you an email 
indicating that the cost to fulfill your request would be $1,000, which was over the $100 authorized on the GRAMA 
form.  On June 11, 2015, Mr. Christensen sent you another email regarding the type of items that would be redacted 
from the records.  Since you have not responded with your approval for us to proceed, we will not fill your GRAMA 
request at this time. We are sending you this official response because 10 business days have lapsed since your 
initial request.  We will respond to your original GRAMA request within 10 business days of any reply from you 
indicating that you want us to proceed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda Siebenhaar 
Records Officer 
 
 
cc: Michael Kohler (via email) 
 Randall M. Larsen (via email) 
 Lee Paloski (via email) 
 Paul Tonks (via email) 
 


